
It’s hard to believe we are more than halfway through the school year. We are so proud of our       

students’ growth, hard work, and enthusiasm for learning. Our students have been thriving in and 

out of the classroom, from academic milestones to taking part in creative projects, as well as having 

opportunities to go on various field trips. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

In November our students had the opportunity to visit the Cradle of Aviation. The emphasis is on  

science, technology, engineering, and math. Students also learned about aviation history, astronomy, 

and earth physics. Some of our students also had the opportunity to visit the Museum of Moving  

Image. Here, students learn about how moving images are made, marketed, and shown while        

discovering the many careers open to them in the moving image industries.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Right before the break, our families were treated to a Rocking Winter Concert. Our students       

showcased their amazing talents by singing, dancing, and playing instruments. We understand how 

important the arts are for fostering creativity, self-expression, and critical thinking. Our students    

develop cultural awareness and emotional intelligence while enhancing their overall  academic and 

personal growth. 



 

 

 

4/8 & 4/9-NYS ELA State Exams 

4/29 & 4/30-Parent/Teacher Conferences 

5/1 & 5/2-NYS Math State Exams 

5/12-NYS Science Exam (8th Grade Students) 

6/24-8th  Grade Graduation 

6/25-8th Grade Prom 

In February, we celebrated Black History Month, which ended in a presentation that every single    

student at the middle school took part in. Our students were able to acknowledge the contributions, 

struggles, and achievements of Black individuals throughout history. Students recognized             

achievements, educated and raised awareness, acknowledged past struggles, and encouraged unity 

through their interactive presentations.  

This year is the 40th anniversary of Tiegerman. We have been celebrating with monthly activities to 

commemorate this momentous occasion. Some of the highlighted activities include designing a 40th 

mural in the cafeteria, creating a 40th poster of our favorite memories at Tiegerman, and saying 

“Cheers to 40 Years” with a fun social. 


